ARCHIVIST REPORT

Material is been collected and organized. A display was presented
at the Wheaton Meeting and another one is planned for the
Westminister Meeting. Photgraphs from the Wheaton meeting were
received and we hope to be taking informal shots at future
meetings. Anyone wishing to share materials is encouraged to
contact the Archivist-Dr. Anne T. Sherren, North Central College,
Naperville, IL 60566.

Respectfully submitted,

M\j%“w

Anne T. Sherren

Archivist
16/5/87
PLACEMENT SERVICE REPORT:
1983-84 1984-~85 1985-86 1986-87%*
Applicants 2 5 14 6
Positions 4 27 29 5

*First year that I was Placement officer.

Of the 5 position notices 20% were Analytical (and was in
industry), 20% were Biochemistry, 40% were Physical, and 20% were
laboratory coordinator type positions. Also received were two
notices for part-time general chemistry work.

It is evident that each time that there is a change in the place
of the placement officer that the next year that there is a
decline in the number of applicants. I hope that 1987-88 will be
a year with more activity in this office.

Respectfully submitted,

Lrines\J. SAforrew

Anne T. Sherren
Placement Officer

16/9/87



